
NEWSLETTER AUGUST  2021

We are so thrilled to begin our Academic Year at Fountain Day School.  We 
have a fun year planned!  From National Dog Day, Spirit Days and all the fun 
holidays ahead the opportunities for fun, learning and creativity are exciting.  
Each month you will receive a newsletter outlining events, birthdays, 
anniversaries as well as other important and fun news.  

8/17
School Resumes

Welcome to Preschool!

8/23
Back to School Night 

(Virtual!)

8/26
National Dog Day 

(Bring your favorite 
dog stuffy to school)

LOOK WHO’S TURNING
2! Evie R., Ollie O., Izzy S.
3! Sky T., Larrin L., Otto H.
4! Oliver A.
5! Adrianna C.

STAFF BIRTHDAYS
8/10: Ms. Chrissy

THIS MONTH

Teacher preps an art project
Child: “Wow, I didn’t know you were good at 
	 making that!”

Ms. Lisa celebrates her 1-year 
anniversary at FDS! Her warm, loving and 
dedicated spirit is a joy to be around, and 
we are so happy to have her on our team.

Ms. Liz also celebrates her 1-year 
anniversary! With her creative, 
passionate and enthusiastic energy she 
inspires all around her, and we are so 
happy she’s a part of our team.

OVERHEARD IN THE CLASSROOM:

STAFF ANNIVERSARIES

WHAT’S HAPPENING
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CONTACT INFO

FUN FACTS ABOUT FOUNTAIN DAY:
• 	We have 7 team members that have been with us for over 15 years, and 3 that have been 	
	 with us for over 10 years!

• 	We have a pet tortoise named Charlie who is about 22 years old.

• 	FDS first opened in 1957 as a preschool, transitioned to elementary and preschool from 	
	 the early 1980’s up until around 12 years ago when it became exclusively preschool aged 	
	 children once again.

•	Over the years, we’ve had several parents who came here when they were children, who 	
	 have enrolled their own children here!

• 	About 6 years ago, the fountain in the courtyard was installed. In the middle is a duck head 	
	 that was a part of decades old playground toy that used to be on the playground.

• 	We have the very first Peace Pole in our courtyard! Shortly after it was planted, it was filled 	
	 with notes from those here at FDS of their wishes. There are estimated over 250,000 		
	 Peace Poles in every country in the world dedicated as monuments to peace. Each one 	
	 reads “May Peace Prevail On Earth.”


